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Principal's Message 

Hello/Bonjour Parents, Students, & Families, 

With the long weekend upon us, we want to wish you all a wonderful Family Day!  

A reminder that there will be no school on Monday and no school on Friday.  We also have Pink Shirt Day 

on Wednesday, and Black Shirt Day, to honour Black History Month, on Thursday.  

Have a fantastic weekend! 

Kind Regards, 

Mrs. Jennifer Tarnowski, Principal 

tarnowski_j@surreyschools.ca 

mailto:tarnowski_j@surreyschools.ca


Mrs. Sara Banjac, Vice Principal 

banjac_s@surreyschools.ca 

In this Issue 

• Important Dates 

• Additional Information 

• Celebrating Science Fair 

• Health Check & Flow Chart 

Important Dates 

 

February 21  -  Family Day - No School 

February 23  -  Pink Shirt Day 

February 24  -  Black History Month Assembly - wear a black shirt 

February 25  -  Professional Development Day - No School for Students 

March 2        -  Chips Day 
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March 3        -  PAC Meeting at 7:00 PM on Zoom 

March 9        -  Hot Lunch 

March 11      -  Spirit Day - wear green 

                     -  Last Day of School before Spring Break 

March 28      -  Schools Reopen 

Additional Info 

PAC Meeting 

Our next PAC meeting will be on Thursday, March 3 at 7:00 PM.  This meeting will be held on Zoom and 

here are the details: 

Topic: Martha Currie PAC Meeting 

Time: Mar 3, 2022 07:00 PM Pacific Time 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://ca01web.zoom.us/j/61924860735?pwd=eE1VcWhWTDI3WHd2bUpyY1ZCVWJ0dz09 

Science Fair 

A number of our intermediate students participated in our school Science Fair.  Finalists, from 

participating classes, displayed and presented their projects to judges in the gym.  Projects have been 

chosen to represent our school at the District Science Fair.  Congratulations to all of the participants!  

 

https://ca01web.zoom.us/j/61924860735?pwd=eE1VcWhWTDI3WHd2bUpyY1ZCVWJ0dz09


Celebrating Science Fair 

Click on the image to cycle through the photos. 



 



 



 



 



 



 

Daily Health Check 

 



If you are unsure about sending your child to school, please do the online health check at 
https://www.k12dailycheck.gov.bc.ca/healthcheck?execution=e1s1 . 

You may also download the health check app:  https://www.k12dailycheck.gov.bc.ca/mobile 

If your child will be away from school for any reason, please be sure to contact the school office at 604-

576-8551 to let us know.  Voicemail is available for you to leave a message outside of regular school 

hours.  Please be sure to clearly state your child's first and last name, grade and/or te acher, and the 
reason they will be away from school.  We appreciate your help and support with this.  

 

Contact Us 

École Martha Currie Elementary 

https://www.k12dailycheck.gov.bc.ca/healthcheck?execution=e1s1
https://www.k12dailycheck.gov.bc.ca/mobile


5811  184th  Street 

Surrey, B.C.  V3S 4N2 

604-576-8551 

Email:  marthacurrie@surreyschools.ca 

Website:  https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/marthacurrie/Pages/default.aspx 

Twitter: @CurrieEcole 
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